"%VAUGHAN

Communication C7

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
FEBRUARY 26, 2013

REPORT 9, ADDENDUM ITEM NO. 19

The City Clerk's Office has received a petition from Mr. Antony Niro regarding Ward
Boundaries pursuant to 5.223 of the Municipal Act, S.0. 2001, c. 25. with the summary
wording below.

The total number of signatures on the petition are: 1047 (unverified by the City Clerk’s
Office of the City of Vaughan at the time of the Committee of the Whole meeting).

“In accordance with the Municipal Act, the Undersigned hereby request Vaughan
Council to pass a by-law re-dividing the municipality into wards in accordance
with the attached map on the reverse side of the Petition”
A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of 128 pages is on file in the
office of the City Clerk.

Attachment: Map submitted with Petition
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